Docket No. 30-8247 License No. .. 14816-C)

ARCO Medical Products Company

ATIN: Edward V. Zenzola
President

3801 West Cnester Pike

Newtown Square, PA 19073

Gentlemen:
Subject: Meeting on October 7, 1987

This refirs to a letter concerning your NRC license from Roy F. Weston, Inc.
datec May 12, 1988 which described your actions following the subject meeting.

Thank you for providing the information contained in your letter. These matters
will be reviewed during a future inspection of your licensed activities.

Your cocperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Origlnal Signed By;
Joha D, Kinnevan

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

ce:
Public Document Room (POR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

Roy F. Westorn, Inc.

ATTN: Steven M. Gertz, Ph.D.
Vice President

Weston Way

West Thester, Pennsylvania 1580
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WESTON WaAY

WEST CHESTER PA 19380
PHONE 215-692.3030
TELEX 83-5348

12 May 1988

Mr. John Kenneman, USNRC = Region 1

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, Pa 19406

Re: Arco Company = License Number 37-1416-01

Dear Mr. Kenneman:

On 06 May 1988, I received a call from Theresa Darden of the
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (USNRC). She was
inguiring about the status of WESTON/ARCO action items per our 07
October 1987 meeting and subseguently ocutlined on my 11 December
1987 correspondence to you. The purpose of this letter is to

address the status of the following five (5) action items listed

in the aforementioned correspondence:

© Reinstitute pacemaker hotline number.

© Reissue Medic Alert bracelets and wallet cards to wearers.

© Submit a report regquired by condition 12 of ARCO's license.

© Submit a regquest to modify Jondition 12 of the license,.

© Include Mr. John Kenneman on future submissions of the senmi-

annual pacemaker inventory report.

Reinstitute Pacemaker Hotline Telephone Number

The pacemaker hotline number was reinstated on 15 December 1987,
Sirce then, Weston has received an average of about one (1) call

every other week regarding pacemaker information.



